
  

 
 

DE P A R T M E N T  O F  WA T E R  MA N A GE M E N T  
 

C I T Y  O F  C H I C A GO   
 

 

 

April 01, 2015 

Dear Neighbor, 

I am writing with an update on the construction project involving the installation of new water 

mains on Berteau Street between Laramie and Milwaukee, Leamington between Berteau and 

Irving Park Road, Leclaire between Berteau and Irving Park Road, and Lawler between 

Leclaire and Irving Park Road.  

To date, we have installed new water main on Dickinson Avenue from Berteau to Irving Park 

Road. We have nearly 4,324 feet of water main left to install, as well as make the final 

connections, in order to complete the infrastructure improvement project.  

The construction work, which has been on hold for several months due to unforeseen 

circumstances, will resume in April. We anticipate the construction to be completed by the 

end of May, with the resurfacing of the street to follow.  

 We ask your patience as we continue our work.  If you have any questions or concerns, please 

feel free to call me directly at 312-744-8822. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Pete Scales 

Director of Public Affairs 

 

cc:  Alderman John Arena 

 45th Ward 


